
 

Following the recent success of the Maths Workshops, we 

offer the opportunity to all Parents/Carers to attend the forthcoming English 

Workshops as detailed below. We look forward to seeing you! 

 
Purpose of Workshop: 
To give parents and carers of children across the Federation the opportunity to 

see how to support English at home and to understand what this looks like 

across both schools.  

 

These will be the aims of the workshop: 

 To better understand how English is taught across the primary phase. 

 Know about how SPAG is taught. 

 The importance of reading and spelling. 

 How you can help at home. 

 

Who are the Workshops for? 
These workshops are for all age groups and are designed to enable parents to 

find out more about English in a friendly environment. There is no expectation 

that anyone attending will have an expertise in English, or that they will have to 

do any English work during the sessions! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Both sessions will cover the same topics, so attendance to both is not necessary. 

Parents from across the Federation are welcome to attend either session at 

their convenience. 

 

We are keen as a Federation to involve parents as much as possible in children’s 

learning. Should these events be successful, further sessions will be planned for 

future dates. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to these sessions. 

 

 

Mrs A Clarke 

Federation English Lead 

When? Where? 

Wednesday 22nd March 

 9-10am 

Blackboys School 

Thursday 23rd March  

7-8pm 

Framfield School  

 


